
                                        
 

Support of Lake Washington School District 
Building Excellence Capital Levy 

          
Whereas the Democratic Party of the United States has a vital and long-held 
commitment to democracy upheld through educated, engaged, and inclusive citizenry; 
and 
 

Whereas the 48th Legislative Democrats fully supports those values and the 
continuance of a strong public education system as a necessary foundation for a 
thriving democracy; and  
 

Whereas Lake Washington School District has grown steadily for the last decade at 
approximately 600 students per year and this trend is anticipated by Kirkland and 
Redmond City Planning departments and the school district itself; and  
 
Whereas the Lake Washington School District is now among the top five most populous 
school districts in the United States, and it is anticipated that over 3,700 students will be 
taught in portable buildings due to excessive enrollment; and  
 
Whereas citizens who support a strong public education system understand adequate 
facilities are necessary for the service and safety of a growing student population 
through funding of land purchase and school construction;  
 
Therefore Be It Resolved that we, the 48th Legislative Democrats, actively and 
sincerely support the Lake Washington School District Building Excellence Capital Levy 
of November 2022, and  
 

Therefore Be It Finally Resolved the 48th Legislative Democrats publicly encourage all 
eligible voters in the Lake Washington School District to join in meeting the needs of a 
diverse and inclusive student body as they prepare for a life as educated and engaged 
citizens. 
 
Margit Moore 
LD 48th Democrats, Diversity Chair 
Approved and adopted (unanimously?) at the LD 48th General Membership meeting,  
12-8-2021 
 


